
Monroe A. Miller, Jr.
2200 Camp Branch Road
Waynesville, NC  28786
January 26, 2022

Subject: Certificates of Occupancy for Our Place Inn and Scottish Inn, Maggie Valley.

The following [original] Request for Public Information was made to Bruce Crawford, (who I thought had
retired) for information on Certificates of Occupancy for Our Place Inn and Scottish Inn, both in Maggie
Valley.  I copied the Maggie Valley Town Planner, Kaitland Finkle.  

Thus far, I have only received a response from Kaitland Finkle, who I was not expecting a response from. 
Ms. Finkle provided recent permit history for Our Place Inn.  Note that her records to not contain reference
to Electrical Permit #306.

Was this work ever completed? County Electrical Building Permit #306, pulled by Michael G. Rogers for
Cory Currin (a.k.a. Our Place Inn - All Cops are Bastards). 1/25/2022...
or
https://www.haywoodtp.net/pubII/220125CurrinPermit306.pdf 

Subject: RE: Request for Public Information - CO's. #1
Date: Tue, 25 Jan 2022 18:35:36 +0000
From: Kaitland Finkle <kfinkle@maggievalleync.gov>
To: Monroe Miller
CC: Bruce Crawford <bcrawford@haywoodnc.net>

Monroe,

This is all of the information I have regarding recent (2015 and newer) permits for the two properties
requested:

11/6/2018 Commercial 11.6.18.2 $50.00 7686-18-2390 Currin 4077 Soco Rd C-1   Outdoor Pantry

11/6/2018 Commercial 11.6.18.1 $50.00 7686-18-2390 Currin 4077 Soco Rd C-1   Our Place Renovations

11/13/2019 Commercial 11.13.19.2 $50.00 7686-18-2390 Currin Bros 4077 Soco Rd C-1   Picnic Shelters

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you need further assistance.

Best regards,
Kaitland

Kaitland Finkle, CZO
Town Planner
3987 Soco Road
Maggie Valley, NC 28751
(828) 926-0866 x104
E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law
and may be disclosed to third party by an authorized City or Law Enforcement official.
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https://www.haywoodtp.net/pubII/220125CurrinPermit306.pdf


From: Monroe Miller
Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2022 12:20 PM
To: Bruce Crawford <bcrawford@haywoodnc.net>
Cc: Kaitland Finkle <kfinkle@maggievalleync.gov>
Subject: Request for Public Information - CO's. #1

Mr. Crawford,

This is a Request for Public Information.  I would like the CO's (Certificates of Occupancy) on the following
two Inns, located in Maggie Valley (just like old times).

• Our Place Inn.  There are three (3) separate buildings, don't know if a CO is required for each building.
• Scottish Inn

Both are located in Maggie Valley.

Please let me know if you are the correct person to make this Request for Public Information by
acknowledging this request.  If not, please forward this request to the custodian of this public information
and please copy me when you forward it.

Thank you,

Monroe A. Miller, Jr.

No response yet from Bruce Crawford.

Monroe A. Miller, Jr.
Haywood County Taxpayer

LetsGoBrandon 
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https://www.haywoodtp.net/pubII/211101LetsGoBrandon.pdf

